From: George Moynihan

To: Web Filer
Date: March 14, 2017

Subject: 0158-EX-CN-2017 pre-coordination data request

Message:

BAE Systems - Pending File No. 0158-EX-CN-2017 (Ref. 36034)
Request for MAG Coordination

Ms. Nguyen:
Good afternoon.
The ELS has issued an automated request below for MAG coordination.

As we have previously discussed, the MAG Chair has advised that applicants should not be coordinating
directly with MAG.

Rather, it is BAE Systems&rsquo; understanding that the Commission will directly coordinate with MAG,
and advise BAE Systems if any information is required.

Based on the above, unless you direct otherwise or provide any specific information requests identified by
MAG, BAE Systems assumes that this request for MAG coordination need not be further addressed by
BAE Systems. Please advise if this is incorrect.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



